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Abstract:
Two novel bulky ligands L1 and L2 containing an imine 
functionality and a chalcogen donor atom have been syn-
thesized and characterized using 1H and 13C NMR tech-
niques. The Pd(II) complexes 1 and 2 of both the ligands 
L1 and L2 respectively were prepared and their structures 
were elucidated by single crystal X ray diffraction. It was 
observed that both the Pd(II) complexes exhibit nearly 
square planar geometry and palladium is bound to the 
ligand in a bidentate fashion. The Pd(II) complexes 1 and 
2 have been explored as potential catalysts in C−O cross 
coupling of phenol with various aryl halides. Both the 
complexes proved their efficiency in the catalyzing O−ary-
lation reactions as reactions occurred in shorter reaction 
time, at low temperatures and at low loading of catalyst. 
A considerably high TON of 990 (TOF 310 s-1) has been 
reported by complex 2. The role of chalcogen donor 
atom in perturbing the efficiency of the catalyst has also 
been studied. The Pd(II) complexes were also investigated 
in catalyzing Suzuki Miyaura cross coupling reaction and 
it was noticed that moderate to good conversions resulted 
in short time duration at 0.01 mol% catalyst loading. 
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